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BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION  
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 

In the Matter of DISH Wireless LLC 
Application for Designation as an Eligible 
Telecommunications Carrier in the State of 
Missouri for the Limited Purpose of Providing 
Lifeline Service to Qualifying Customers 

) 
) 
) 
) 
) 

 
 
File No. RA-2023-0381 
 

 

CLARIFICATION REQUEST 

COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission (“Staff”), by 

and through counsel, states the following: 

1. On May 5, 2023, DISH Wireless LLC d/b/a Gen Mobile requested that the 

Missouri Public Service Commission ("Commission") designate it as an Eligible 

Telecommunications Carrier (ETC) for the purpose of providing Lifeline service to 

qualifying Missouri consumers. 

2. On June 8, 2023 Staff filed its Recommendation for the Commission to grant 

ETC status to DISH Wireless LLC d/b/a Gen Mobile.  

3. On July 22, 2023, the Commission granted ETC designation to  

DISH Wireless LLC but the Commission's Order did not incorporate d/b/a Gen Mobile.   

4. If a company intends to use a d/b/a name Missouri Commission rules 

contemplate the inclusion of a company’s d/b/a name in the Commission’s order granting 

ETC designation.1 Staff respectfully requests that the Commission issue an Order 

clarifying the inclusion of Gen Mobile within the company’s full name. 

                                                           
1 20 CSR 4240-31.015(1)(A) (“Any Eligible Telecommunications Carrier (ETC) receiving ETC designation 
from the commission will— (A) Solely conduct business using the name or “DBA” under which the 
commission granted ETC designation. Use of other or additional names such as brand or service names is 
prohibited”) 
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 WHEREFORE, Staff respectfully requests that the Commission issue an Order 

clarifying the company’s name as DISH Wireless LLC d/b/a Gen Mobile. 

Respectfully submitted, 
 

/s/ Eric Vandergriff  
Eric Vandergriff 
Legal Counsel 
Missouri Bar No. 73984 
P.O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65102 
573-522-9524 (Voice) 
573-751-9285 (Fax) 
Eric.Vandergriff@psc.mo.gov  
 
Attorney for the Staff of the 
Missouri Public Service Commission 

 
 
 
 
 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

I hereby certify that copies of the foregoing have been mailed or hand-delivered, 
transmitted by facsimile or electronically mailed to all parties and/or counsel of record on 
this 20th day of July, 2023. 
 

/s/ Eric Vandergriff 
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